Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Miller, Darlene - SOL <Miller.Darlene@dol.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 3:19 PM

To: Mark Wohlschlegel

Cc: Hicks, Thomas - SOL; Oliver, Ramona - SOL; Kramer, Lynda A - OWCP; FOIA OSHA;
Nardo, William A - WHD

Subject: Acknowledgment

Mr. Wohlschlegel:

Your request of February 24, 2012, regarding Building & Construction Trades Division has been assigned to OWCP,
OSHA, and the Wage and Hour Division with tracking number 680404. Your February 27, 2012 request regarding
Contract # DOLJ119E32607 has been assigned to OWCP solely with tracking number 680412. When the agencies begin
processing these requests, you will be able to track their progress at www.dol.gov/foia. If you need to contact OWCP
about a request or to inquire a status, please submit your inquiry through owcp-foia@dol.gov, and for OSHA at
osha.foia@dol.gov. If would be helpful to include a tracking number in the Subject line of any submission to these two
agencies. For Wage and Hour, please phone 202-693-0388 and provide a tracking number at the time of your call.

Thank you for contacting the U.S. Department of Labor and providing us an opportunity to serve you. Your patience is
greatly appreciated. --

Darlene Miller

U S DEPARTMENT OF LABOR

Office of Information Services

200 Constitution Ave NW, Room N2420
Washington DC 20210

Ph: 202-693-5442

Fax: 202-693-5389

From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@qgetliberty.org]
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 2:08 PM

To: Miller, Darlene - SOL

Cc: Oliver, Ramona - SOL

Subject: FW: FOIA Request

Spoke with Cathy Nixon of DOL-OWCP when following up on foias, and she has found no recording of this FOIA being
received (originally sent Feb. 24" see below). | had sent it to foiarequest@dol.gov email but never received
confirmation of its receipt.

As such, | am resending to make sure it is received and processed.
Thanks,

Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Mark Wohlschlegel [mailto:mark@getliberty.org]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:18 PM

To: 'foiarequest@dol.gov'

Cc: Nathan Mehrens

Subject: FOIA Request

Please see the attached FOIA request.



Thank you,

Mark A. Wohlschlegel 11
Staff Attorney

Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street

Suite 303

Fairfax, Virginia 22031

703.383.0880 (ext. 125)

703.383.5288 (fax)
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